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Private Secretary

Ms Emer O'Gorman

Meetings Administrator
Corporate Services Department
South Dublin County Council
County Hall, Tallaght

Dublin 24

22 November, 2012

Dear Ms O'Gorman,

| am directed by the Minister for Justice, Equality & Defence, Mr. Alan Shatter T. D,
to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter on behalf of South Dublin County
Council regarding abortion legislation.

As this matter is more appropriate to the Department of Health, your
correspondence has been referred to that Department for their appropriate attention.

Yours sincerely,

@M:M

Private Secretary
to the Minister for Justice & Equality




